
Date:
Sunday, September 05, 2004


Time:  3:00 PM


Place:
SMS –Conference Room 


Re:
FFC- Fact finding Committee update 


Attended by: Mr. John Spohr, Mr. Mark Garham, Mrs. Natsumi.  Sahara-Lucey, Mr. Marcus Kosins, Jr., Mr. David Julian, Mr. Dave Huges, Mrs. Susan Clark, Mrs. Jean Akanuma


_______________________________________________________________

Mr. Graham reported that Mr. Barbiero is in Italy. He could not get hold of him at the moment.

Mr. Spohr and Mr. Graham has been working on a draft petition for all SMS Parents and Guardians to sign, asking Sister Provincial to

keep SMS open in its entirety, i.e. not close any grades, until the time the school closes.

Mr. Spohr confirmed the results regarding the Salesian’s meeting in June 2004. which the Salesians had voted to deferred SMS subject till October 2004 meeting.

Mr. Graham asked if submitting a petition without a plan to Sister Provincial would be alright?  Mr. Spohr explained that he is trying to do something for the PTA to keep all grades open till 2011. Which also will give us sufficient time to develop a plan to save the school.

Mrs. Clark mentioned if St. Patrick Church support will be helpful? Mr. Spohr replied that all signatures inside and outside SMS, or any Catholic Organization will be welcome.
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FFC members will edit and make the petition letter as simple as possible to understand. Petition letter should be ready by Tuesday, September 07, 2004 and send out by Wednesday, September 08, 2004 thru homework folders, e-mail, or Parents can sign it at the PTA meeting. The letter will not mention any money involvement, Salesians meeting and Parents testimony. Only the intention of keeping SMS all grades open till 2011.

Mr. Graham announced that FFC next meeting will be tentatively October 17, 2004.

Meeting adjourned at 4:10 pm.

Minutes taken by Jean Akanuma

